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Oregonians are challenged by high state taxes. Trying to afford a car and insurance, 

gas and maintenance is extraordinarily difficult, especially for our young adults and 

young families. Good tires are vital to the safety of our drivers. Taxing tires will not 

enhance safety on our roads. It may well do the opposite. Unintended consequences 

such as causing drivers to wait longer to get new tires (due to another tax) could lead 

to more Oregon traffic deaths. Please do not approve a tire tax. 


